
 

 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 43 of 2018 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/56/95 Vol VII 

 
 

05 December 2018 

 
 
 

Amendment to Notice to Mariners No 41 of 2018  

Re - Maintenance Work on Lighthouses 
 

 

Reference is made to Notice to Mariners No. 41 of 2018. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that maintenance works 

on the lighthouses have been rescheduled. 

 

Works will start on Monday 17th December 2018 and to be completed by Saturday 22nd 

December 2018.  

 

Notice to Mariners No 41 of 2018 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All other information mentioned in Notice to Mariners No. 41 of 2018 will remain. 
 

 

 

 

 

       


